
 
 

 
     
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Newsletter – November 2023 
 
 
 

It is certainly a month of THANKSGIVING!  
Thankful for our ropers! 
Thankful for our producers! 
Thankful for our sponsors! 
Thankful that we all get to participate in the great sport of team roping! 
 
 
Remember that El Reno, OK is scheduled for Sunday, November 19 
And  
Levelland on December 4th AND  December 30th 
Amarillo on December 30th & 31st – Saturday & Sunday. 
 
Be sure to check out our website www.otrc.net and our FaceBook page for all updates. 
 
 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Original Team Roping, Inc. 

 


